
THE AAPT/ALPhA Award for
UNDERGRADUATE PHYSICS 

STUDENTS
AAPT and ALPhA (Advanced Laboratory Physics Association)

announce the AAPT/ALPhA Award for Undergraduate Physics Students 
who have executed, mastered, and left as a legacy for future students an 

Advanced Laboratory Experiment

Do you have a student (or team of students) who might be interested in taking up the challenge 
to build an experiment new to their own department and possibly receive national recognition, a 
trip to a national AAPT meeting, an invited talk, and a check for $4,000?

The AAPT/ALPhA Award is now open for Preliminary Prospectus and/or Portfolio Submissions. 
This award was established to recognize outstanding work in the development of an advanced 
laboratory apparatus/experiment by an undergraduate physics student at his/her home institu-
tion within the greater United States.  National recognition of these projects will encourage their 
proliferation and help build the next generation of experimental physicists and educators.  Dead-
line for Portfolio Submission for projects completed in the 2013-14 academic year is September 
1, 2014 and for projects completed in the 2014-15 academic year is September 1, 2015. The first 
award will be presented at the 2016 AAPT Winter Meeting in New Orleans.

For more details see http://www.aapt.org/Programs/awards/aapt_alpha_award.cfm.

Funding for this award, for the first five years, is provided by TeachSpin, Inc.

.
Please donate at http://bit.ly/1e5MWTF 
to build the endowment for this award!  

New Award


